


Goodbye 
Monger Class!



Hello from 
Jannine and Caroline, 

We’ve missed you 
while in lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school 

like we usually would, so we 
want to remind you of 
some of the fantastic 

things we have done this 
year!



While you were in Monger 
Class we

Learnt about letters 
and numbers.

Went to the railway 
fields and looked bugs 

and flowers.

Read about ‘Owl Babies’ 

and ‘Room on a Broom’
We made biscuits

and porridge.



While you were in Monger 
Class we…

Saw tomatoes growing 

sweet and ripe.

Enjoy planting.

Touched and collect 
leaves of different 

colours.



You have been a fantastic 
class to teach this year 

and I will miss you. 

Have an amazing summer 
and I wish you all the 
best start in year 1!


